
ST. CATHERINE  OF  SIENA  ROMAN  CATHOLIC  CHURCH  

February 26, 2017 ð8th Sunday in Ordinary Time  

ALL ARE WELCOMED TO OUR PARISH ! 
We are so pleased that you chose to celebrate with us this weekend. We warmly 
invite you to active participation in our liturgical celebration. Please feel free to 
approach one of our Ministers of Hospitality if you are in need of any assistance. No 
matter what your present status in the Catholic Church, your current family or 
marital situation, your past or present religious affiliation; no matter what your 
personal history, age, background, sexual orientation, gender, race, or color; no 
matter what your self -image or self-esteem: YOU are invited, welcomed, accepted, 
loved, and respected at St. Catherine of Siena Church in Ithaca, New York. 

The mission of St. Catherine of Siena Parish 
is to inspire, engage, and nurture our community through 

worship, witness, and service. 

La misión de la parroquia de Sta. Catalina es  

inspirar, cuidar y motivar la participación de nuestra 
comunidad a través del culto, testimonio y servicio. 

PARISH  MISSION  STATEMENT 

St. Catherine of Siena Church is a Tompkins County Living Wage Employer  

MINISTRY  FAIRðMARCH 11 AND 12  
 

Ministry is a vital element of our parish. It is a central part of our liturgical celebrations, our peace and justice 
work, our faith formation programs, and our outreach work. It how we care for and support one another in times 
of need, celebrate good times together, grow in our faith, and build community. It is all this and much more! 
Ministry allows each of us to share our gifts of time and talent to help St. Catherineõs fulfill its mission.  

How are you being called to serve, to share your gifts? Perhaps it is continuing a ministry in which you have been 
involved, or it may be in a new area. What areas of ministry are offered that might support you or meet your 
needs at this time? Come to our Ministry Fair and Social Hour in the Atrium of the new Parish Center the 
weekend of March 11ð12 after all the Masses to talk with volunteers and ministry leaders. You will learn more 
about St. Catherineõs vibrant ministries and upcoming programs and events, and enjoy some delicious snacks and 
wonderful fellowship, too! There are opportunities for all ages and interests to get involved and put your faith 
into action. Many volunteers often speak of the added benefits of their involvement in ministry, such as 
developing friendships with other parishioners, a deepening of their faith, and a more fulfilling experience at 
Mass.  

We are excited to hold the Ministry Fair in our beautiful, functional new building that is so well suited to 
support the work of our ministries. Our community is truly blessed with generous hearts; our passionate 
volunteers are the backbone of St. Catherineõs. We hope you will join us the weekend of March 11ð12 to explore 
and celebrate ministry in our parish!  

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 



MINISTRY  TEAM 
Pastor 
Rev. Joseph Marcoux, fmarcoux@dor.org 
 

Pastoral Associate 
Ann Marie Eckert, ameckert@dor.org 
 

Director of Liturgical Music  
Sherry Scanza, sherry.scanza@gmail.com 
 

Coordinator of Faith Formation  
Ashley Blank, ablank@dor.org 
 

Coordinator of Volunteer Ministry  
Patricia Sipple, psipple@dor.org 
 

Communications Coordinator  
Jane Bonassar, jbonassar@dor.org 
 

Director of Finance & Administration  
Lawrence Wasser, lwasser@dor.org 
 

Bookkeeper  
Susan Dean, sdean@dor.org 
 

Organist  
Dr. Mary Holzhauer  
 

Administrative Assistant  
June Haynor, istcathe@dor.org 
 

Maintenance Technician  
Craig Murray  
 

Housekeeper  
Diane Tordel  
 

TRUSTEES 
Bob Pochily, Kristin Campagnolo  
 

COUNCIL  CHAIRS  
Pastoral Council : Joseph Babcock 
Finance Council : Joe Kiely 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS  
Welcome to our parish community! Registration packets 
are available at all Church entrances and at the office.  
 

STEWARDSHIP  
Our Sister Parish  
We enjoy an ongoing exchange of people and prayer with 
St. Anthonyõs in the Dominican Republic. Donations to 
the òloose change bowlsó located at each Church entrance 
provide meals and education for over 200 children at the 
parish daycare center.  
 

Almsgiving  
10% or more of all donations we receive go to the poor 
and needy. 
 

Clothing for the Needy  
Clean used clothing in good condition accepted 24/7 at 
the shed adjacent to the parking lot. 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Weekend Mass Schedule  
Saturday: 5 p.m. 
Sunday: 9 & 11:30 a.m. 
Mass in Spanish: 4th Sunday of the month, 5:30 p.m. 
 

Daily Mass Schedule  
Monday: 5:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday: 9 a.m. 
Brookdale Senior Living: 4th Tuesday of the month, 10:15 a.m. 
 

Accommodations:  
Gluten-reduced hosts are available; notify a staff member. 
Personal listening receivers are available from the Sacristy. 
 

SACRAMENTS 
Reconciliation  
Saturday at 4 p.m. or by appointment  
 

Infant Baptisms  
Weõre so happy about the new addition to your family. 
Parents participate in a preparation program prior to baptism. 
Please contact the office three months prior to the baptism.  
 

Marriage  
Congratulations on your engagement! As with the other 
sacraments, prior preparation is necessary. Please contact the 
office at least six months before the wedding.  
 

Anointing of the Sick/Visitation  
Please contact the office for arrangements for individual 
anointing or for a visitation to someone who is sick or 
homebound. For emergencies after hours, please call Fr. Joe at 
585-747-3649. Families should alert the Parish Office when 
family members are in the hospital. Hospitals are no longer 
able to provide parishes with this information. If you would 
like to have someone prayed for at Mass and/or added to the 
Prayer Corner in the bulletin, we invite you to call the Parish 
Office at 257-2493.  
 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (R.C.I.A.)  
For information on becoming Catholic, or questions about the 
Catholic faith, contact Ann Marie Eckert.  
 

Holy Orders  
For information about vocations, contact Carol Dady with the 
Diocesan Office of Vocation Awareness at 585-461-2890 or 
vocations@dor.org. 
 

PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES  
Eucharistic Adoration  
Wednesdays at 7 p.m. & Fridays at 9:30 a.m. in the Church 
 

Rosary 
Fridays at 5 p.m. in the Church 
 

Prayer Groups  
Centering Prayer and Ignatian Prayer Groups meet 
throughout the month. Small Christian Communities also 
meet weekly. For more information, call Ann Marie Eckert.  

St. Catherine of Siena Parish 
309 Siena Drive, Ithaca, New York 14850 

607-257-2493 
www.stcathofsiena.org  /  www.facebook/stcatherinesithaca 

Office Hours: MondayïFriday 9 a.m.ï 4 p.m. (closed for lunch at 1 p.m.)  

mailto:fmarcoux@dor.org
mailto:ameckert@dor.org
mailto:sherry.scanza@gmail.com
mailto:ablank@dor.org
mailto:psipple@dor.org
mailto:jbonassar@dor.org
mailto:lwasser@dor.org
mailto:sdean@dor.org
mailto:istcathe@dor.org
mailto:vocations@dor.org


 

 
A vibrant Catholic Community where all are welcomed, challenged, and supported in their lifeõs journey.  

St. Catherine of Siena Catholic Church                                                 February 26, 2017  

SCRIPTURE  READINGS  
 

Today 
Is 49:14-15; Ps 62:2-3, 6-7, 8-9; 1 Cor 4:1-
5; Mt 6:24-34 
 

Next Sunday 
Gn 2:7-9; 3:1-7; Ps 51:3-4, 5-6, 12-13, 17; 
Rom 5:12-19; Mt 4:1-11 
 

ò[S]eek first the kingdom of God and his righteousness, 
and all these things will be given you besides.ó (Mt 6: 
33). 

Friday, March 3 (continued)  
9:30 a.m. Strength Training 
9:30 a.m. Eucharistic Adoration 
10:30 a.m. Benediction 
5:00 p.m. Praying the Rosary 
Saturday, March 4 
9:00 a.m. AA 
4:00 p.m. Sacrament of Reconciliation 
5:00 p.m. MASS: Peg Moy by Ed Moy & Family 
6:00 p.m. Social Hour 
Sunday, March 5 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Louis Tessier by the Sipple Family 
9:15 a.m. Childrenõs Liturgy of the Word 
10:15 a.m. Childrenõs Faith Formation 
10:15 a.m. Social Hour 
10:15 a.m. Becoming Politically Active 
11:30 a.m. MASS: Our Parishioners 
12:30 p.m. Social Hour 
4:00 p.m. Middle School Youth Ministry  
4:00 p.m. High School Youth Ministry  

    WHATôS HAPPENINGðFEBRUARY 27ïMARCH 5 

Monday, February 27 
5:30 p.m. MASS: Lucille Cointe by Jeanne Thoren 
7:00 p.m. Scripture Study 
Tuesday, February 28 
10:15 a.m. BROOKDALE  MASS: Bob & Louise Kopf by Kathleen & 
 Dennis Johnson 
4:00 p.m. Youth Choir  
5:30 p.m. Boy Scouts 
7:00 p.m. Prayer Shawl Ministry 
Wednesday, March 1ñAsh Wednesday 
12:10 p.m. MASS: Our Parishioners 
5:45 p.m. MASS: Our Parishioners 
6:45 p.m. Soup Supper 
7:00 p.m. Eucharistic Adoration 
Thursday, March 2 
9:30 a.m. Meeting Christ in Prayer 
7:00 p.m. D.R. Committee Meeting 
7:30 p.m. Adult Choir  
Friday, March 3  
9:00 a.m. MASS: Ann Feldman by Kathleen & Dennis Johnson 

STEWARDSHIP  OF TREASURE 

 OFFERTORY INCOME , February 19, 2017 

 Collection: $10,451 

 EFT Donations: $6,021 

 Mailed -in Donations: $14,013 

 TOTAL : $30,485 

 WEEKLY BUDGET : $10,577 

 VARIANCE : + $19,908 

 M ONTHLY  SUPPORT FOR THE  PORTAL  DE BELÉN, JANUARY : 

 Checks to the Portal de Belén Foundation: $115 

 Online Giving: $30 

 Dominican Republic Bowls: $928 

 TOTAL : $1,073 

 DOMINICAN  REPUBLIC  M ONTHLY  BUDGET : $1,000 

 VARIANCE : + $73 

PRAYER CORNER 
 

Please hold in prayer those who are sick: 
Art Shanahan, Phyllis Sprague, Margaret Varma, 
Teresa Kuo, Ray Fox, Kalekwa Clive, Barb Hoyt, 
Stephen Tessier, Charlotte Klumb, Ron Ross, Kim 
Clapper, Sherry Scanza, Margaret Perry, Justin 
Benson, Dustin Mondics, Oscar Strebel, Lidia 
Roper, Robert Edger, Dageiry Custodio, Thomas 
Brown, Frank Slattery, Nan Bylebyl, Jerry 
Klumb, Ruthanne Bruen, Milagros Ramos, John 
Benedict, Anita Malone, Christina de Roos Bain, 
Garrison H. Davidson Jr., Silas Martinez, Craig 
Trowbridge, Bob Orrange, Marilyn Pollutro, 
Colin Hayward-Toland, and David Hyatt. 
 

Please hold in prayer those who have died in 
the peace of Christ:  

Esther Symons (cousin of Pam Dollaway) and 
Alain Seznec (husband of Janet Seznec). 

CATHOLIC  MINISTRIES  APPEAL 
 
 
 
 
 

Weõve raised $35,580 toward our goal of $48,418. Please 
prayerfully consider pledging to the CMA.  



 

 

Parish-Wide Opportunities  
 

ASH WEDNESDAY SCHEDULE 
Masses will be celebrated at 12:10 and 5:45 p.m. on 
Ash Wednesday, March 1 . Additionally, the Church 
will be open from 8 a.m.ð7 p.m. for prayer, and 
distribution of ashes is available all day through the 
Parish Office.  
 

ASH WEDNESDAY SOUP SUPPER  

Our traditional Ash Wednesday Simple Soup Supper 
will be held in the Parish Center following the 5:45 

p.m. Mass on March 1ñthis coming 
Wednesday! We request that you 
bring a loaf of bread ready for 
heating or fruit ready for serving. We 
need ass is tance w i th  soup 
preparation, setup, serving, and 

cleanup. To help please contact  Jeanne Luzzi at 257-
5388 or jluzzi@twcny.rr.com . We will supply recipes.  
 

200 C LUB 
The 200 Club Dinner, March 18, will be a great night 
with food, music, and dancing to celebrate our 
brothers and sisters in the Dominican Republic and 
our relationship with them. You will have the 
opportunity to hear about the children and the work 
of the Missionary Sisters of Jesus in Monte Plata and 
Nagua from our youth and adults who are just 
returning from their visit. The dinner is being catered 
by the Ithaca Country Club, and music is being 
provided by Sally Ramirez and The Connection 
Swing. Tickets are $100 per person and are available 
after Masses this weekend, or by filling out a form 
and returning it to the Parish Office. We hope you 
will join us for this special event as we help to raise 
the needed funds to continue to expand the Portal de 
Belén.  
 

NEW PARISHIONER  WELCOME 
If you are new to the area and/or new to St. 
Catherineõs, we hope you will come to the New 
Parishioner Welcome on March 6 from 6 -7:30 p.m. 
We will give you a tour of the new building, 
introduce you to the staff and other key parish 
leaders, and get you ready for the Ministry Fair that 
will take place on March 11ð12. Please RSVP to June 
Haynor at 257-2493 or istcathe@dor.org.  
 

 
 

WORKSHOP FOR PARENTS 
Michael Theisen will be here at St. Catherineõs on 
March 10 and 11 to talk to parents about ways that 
they can use their everyday family life to help their 
children learn the foundations of faith.  The Friday 
workshop will include dinner from 6 ð7 p.m., 
followed by the workshop until 9 p.m. Saturday 
morningõs workshop will include morning hospitality 
and will run from 9 ð11 a.m. Babysitting is available 
during both of these sessions for those who register at 
least one week in advance. This workshop is designed 
for parents with high school, middle school, and 
grade schoolðaged children and younger. A donation 
is appreciated but all are welcome. To register, please 
contact Ann Marie at ameckert@dor.org or 257-2493. 
 

DONATIONS  FOR THE BENSON FAMILY  
Justin Benson (the son of Andra Benson, the Religious 
Education Coordinator at All Saints Church), who is 
an Army veteran and law enforcement officer, was 
gravely injured in a motorcycle accident in December 
that resulted in the amputation of his leg. The family 
is raising money to make the house where he is 
staying during his recovery fully accessible. If you 
would like to contribute to this fundraising effort, 
please make the check out to Andra Benson and give 
it to Fr. Joe at Mass or drop it off at the Parish Office.  
You can also donate directly on their GoFundMe 
page: https://www.gofundme.com/police -officer-
justin -jj-benson. 
 

BECOMING  POLITICALLY  ACTIVE   
We all care about the state of our world and country, 
and regardless of your political party or leaning, it is 
important to let our elected officials know when they 
are doing things we agree with and when we disagree 
with them. But how do we do that? Michael Twomey 
and Mary Crosley are preparing a one-hour 
presentation with handouts to help all of us know 
how we can make our voices heard. It will take place 
between the Masses on Sunday, March 5, from 10:15ð

11:15 a.m. in the Conference Room in the new Parish 
Center. This information will help you to speak on 
behalf of pro-life issues, climate change, gun control, 
immigration, war, drones, taxes, housing, prisons, etc. 
At the end of the presentation, you will have a better 
understanding of individual actions you can take to 
make your voice heard, as well as ways small groups 
of people can work together. Please RSVP to Ann 
Marie at ameckert@dor.org or 257-2493.  

A vibrant Catholic Community where all are welcomed, challenged, and supported in their lifeõs journey.  
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40 D AYS FOR LIFE  
Join 40 Days for LifeñIthaca in prayer beginning Ash 
Wednesday, March 1, through Palm Sunday, April 
9,  at the vigil site across from Planned Parenthood, 
620 W. Seneca St., Ithaca, along the public right-of 
way, from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Please consider committing 
to a one-hour or two -hour vigil per week with a 
friend, your prayer group, or your family to come and 
pray for the beginning of the end of abortion here in 
Ithaca. For more information, contact Mary Anne 
Tissot at 315-246-7479 or sweetwind53@yahoo.com. 
For more information and updates about about 40 
Days for LifeñIthaca, see  www.40daysforlife.com/
ithaca. You are invited to attend these inspiring events 
at the vigil location:  
¶ Kickoff Praise RallyñMarch 1, 10 a.m. 
¶ Closing/Stations of the Cross Walk ñApril 8, 10 

a.m. 
 

Youth Faith Formation  
 

SESSIONS RESUME MARCH 5 
All faith formation and youth ministry sessions 
(CLOW, CFF, MSYM, HSYM) will resume on Sunday, 
March 5, at their regular times. 
 

ñIN THE LOOPò WITH  THE HIGH  SCHOOL 
YOUTH MINISTRY  
High School Youth Ministry will not gather this 
Sunday, February 26, due to the Dominican Republic 
Youth Trip and school break. HSYM sessions will 
resume on March 5 with a gathering for the youth and 
parish to view and then discuss the climate change 
documentary Before the Flood.   
 

MIDDLE  SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY  
Middle School Youth Ministry will not gather for a 
session this Sunday, February 26, due to school break.  
MSYM will resume on March 5 with a session titled, 
òThe Seven Deadly Social Sins: Gandhi and His 
Message.ó In this session, middle school participants 
look at the seven deadly social sins that Mahatma 
Gandhi pointed out nearly a century ago and see how 
they influence society today. Participants will see how 
they might do things differently to make the world a 
more just and happy place. This is a Confirmation 
topic and is required for our Confirmation candidates.  
 

 
 
 

MOVIE  NIGHTðBEFORE THE FLOOD 
On Sunday, March 5, from 4ð6 p.m., St. Catherineõs 
will be showing the movie Before the Flood, a 
documentary hosted by Leonardo DiCaprio. The 
movie looks at how climate change affects our 
environment and what society can do to prevent the 
demise of endangered species, ecosystems, and native 
communities across the planet. High School Youth 
Ministry will be a part of the audience, and all are 
invited to participate in a discussion at the conclusion 
of the movie. 
 

FR. GREGORY BOYLE, S.J. 
If you are one of the many parishioners who read 
Tattoos on the Heart, our parish book read a few years 
ago, then you already know the power of Fr. Greg 
Boyleõs words and actions. He will be speaking in 
Rochester on Friday, March 3, at 7 p.m. at the Asbury 
Methodist Church (1050 East Avenue, Rochester 
14607). He is a powerful presenter and it is well worth 
the effort to hear him talk!  
 

I MMACULATE CONCEPTION  SCHOOL 
DONATION  CLARIFICATION  
During Catholic Schools Week, it was announced that 
a donation had been received that would ensure that 
Immaculate Conception school would remain open 
for years to come. Although this is always our hope 
and prayer, there was confusion related to this 
information, and no such donation has been received.  
 

Stewardship Opportunities  
 

STANDING  UP FOR THE VULNERABLE 
Thank you to all who signed the Diocesan Public 
Policy petitions opposing the legalization of physician
-assisted suicide in New York State.  We collected 650 
signatures from the Catholic parishes of our county, 
standing up for people at the end of life. You can take 
the extra step of speaking out against this policy by 
calling New York State Assembly member Barbara 
Lifton, who represents all of Tompkins County, at 518
-455-5444. Please also call your New York State 
Senator. In Tompkins County that would be: Sen. 
Tom OõMara at 518-455-2091; Sen. James Seward at 
518-455-3131; or Sen. Pamela Helming at 518-455-
2366, depending on where you live. If you donõt 
know your State Senate district, find it at 
www.nysenate.gov/find -my-senator. 
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FROM THE BOOK OF ANN MARIE  
 

Dear Parish Family, 
òAnn Marie! Ann Marie! I have decided what I am going to do for Lent!ó With these words 
the Lenten season begins for me. Alex de Roos, who uttered these words to me last night, has 
decided that she is going to pray the rosary each day and, in her words, figure out the 
òwhole mystery thing.ó I love Alex! She is one of our most passionate young people, a 
quality that I highly admire. Alex does nothing without enthusiasm and a spirit of discovery, 

and I have no doubt that she will figure out that òwhole mystery thingó with ease and find the rosary an even 
more powerful prayer form for her through the coming 40 days of Lent.  

What are you going to do for Lent? I really do hate this question, because Lent always sneaks up on meñand 
I work for the Church! In my rush to get things ready for the season of Lent at the parish, I am usually two 
weeks into Lent before I pause long enough to give it any real thought. So last night, when Alex announced to 
me her Lenten practice eight days in advance, it got me thinking about my own Lenten journey.   

And then this arrived on my Facebook feed:  

Fast from judging others; feast on Christ dwelling in them.  
Fast from fear of illness; feast on the healing power of God.  
Fast from words that pollute; feast on speech that purifies. 
Fast from discontent; feast on gratitude.  
Fast from anger; feast on patience.  
Fast from pessimism; feast on optimism.  
Fast from negatives; feast on affirmations.  
Fast from bitterness; feast on forgiveness. 
Fast from hostility; feast on peace. 
Fast from selfishness; feast on compassion. 
Fast from suspicion; feast on trust.  
Fast from gossip; feast on silence. 
Fast from problems that overwhelm; feast on the prayer that sustains. 
Fast from worry; feast on faith.  

(adapted by Bishop Kmiec of Buffalo from the poem òA Lenten Prayeró by William Arthur Ward) 

The Lenten season calls us into a deeper relationship with God. Some people get there through acts of fasting; 
others through a greater commitment to prayer; still others through acts of service and generosity. Prayer, 
fasting, and almsgiving are the three pillars of Lent ñthe foundation for our Lenten Journey. I have never 
found that giving up chocolate (or the like) does anything other than make me grumpy, so I wonõt be 
committing to that kind of practice. But I am going to fast from TV during Lent ñnot all TV, but from the 
habit of filling my house with TV noise. My goal is to feast on silence and allow my spirit to rest when I am at 
home. Now that our offices are physically connected to the Church, I want to take advantage of that 
proximity to spend more time in prayer. I donõt need to be in Church to pray, but going there will allow me to 
press pause on my day and just bring the dayõs work and thoughts to God. And for almsgiving, I am going to 
use the longstanding tradition of the CRS Rice Bowls. Pope Francis has asked us all to do more to encounter 
the poorñto really get to know them and to hear and understand their stories, and he recommended 
resources like the Rice Bowl to encounter those who are very far from us. I love the stories that are on the 
website, and the Rice Bowl sitting on my counter does help me to make better decisions about what I do with 
my money. (See www.crsricebowl.org .) 

So, what are you going to do for Lent this year?  

Peace, 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Mar. 1  Ash Wednesday Soup Supper 
Mar. 5  Becoming Politically Active  
Mar. 6  New Parishioner Welcome Dinner  
Mar. 10-11 Parenting Workshops 
Mar. 11-12 Ministry Fair  
Mar. 18 200 Club Dinner 
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NATIONAL  CATHOLIC  YOUTH CONFERENCE 
Itõs time to begin the process of gathering excited 
pilgrims energized to attend the biannual National 

Catholic Youth Conference in 
Indianapolis from November 

15ð19. The conference is an 
exciting experience of prayer, 
c o m m u n i t y ,  a n d 
empowerment for Catholic 
teenagers and their adult 
chaperones. Any youth 

entering or currently in high school is eligible to 
submit an application. If you would like to apply, 
please contact Ashley Blank, ablank@dor.org, to 
receive the registration form and information. The 
total cost per person is $700, which can be reduced 
through scholarships and fundraising. The deadline 
for participation is Sunday, March 26 . The 
registration form, financial assistance form, and a 
deposit of $175 will be due to hold a spot.  Parents are 
welcome to attend this event as an adult chaperone.   
 

HELP FOR VICTIMS  
If you have been a victim of sexual abuse by anyone 
working in the Church, you should contact the 
appropriate civil authorities. To receive help and 
guidance from the Roman Catholic Diocese of 
Rochester please contact: Deborah Housel, victimsõ 
assistance coordinator, (585) 328-3210, ext. 1555, or 
toll -free at 1-800-388-7177, ext. 1555, or by email to 
dhousel@dor.org. 
 

School News 
 

I MMACULATE CONCEPTION  
Texas Roadhouse is hosting a family dinner 
fundraiser to benefit Immaculate Conception School 
on March 20 from 4ð10 p.m. Come enjoy a meal while 
helping to raise funds for our school. Check the 
school Facebook page for the flyer, and be sure to 
bring it to give to your server.  

Immaculate Conception School is now accepting 
registrations for all of our academic programs, pre -K 
through sixth grade, for the 2017ð2018 school year. 
Our three-year-old and four-year-old pre-kindergarten 
programs are filling up quickly. Tuition assistance and 
parish subsidy are available. Call the school at 273-
2707 or visit icsithaca.org for more information about 
Ithacaõs Catholic school. 

NOTRE DAME 
Notre Dame High School in Elmira, grades 7ð12, is 
holding an Ithaca Information Night on Tuesday, 

February 28, at 6 p.m. at the Immaculate Conception 
School Library  (please use the Plain Street entrance, 
next to the playground ). Please join us for a brief 
presentation and Q&A session, and meet faculty and 
administrators as well as current students and 
families. Notre Dame offers bus service to the school 
from Immaculate Conception School in Ithaca. To 
schedule a tour, call 607-734-2267. See more about 
Notre Dame at www.notredamehighschool.com.  
Notre Dame is a ministry of the Sisters of Mercy. 
 

Diocesan News 
 

ROCHESTER CATHOLIC  WOMENôS 
CONFERENCE 
Save the date and mark your calendars! 
The Rochester Catholic Womenõs Conference is 
coming back on March 18. This yearõs theme, òA 
Morning with Immaculee,ó will be a powerful 
presentation on faith and the persistence of prayer. 
Our speaker this year is Immaculee Ilibagiza, who 
survived the Rwandan genocide in 1994. Registration
($25) is open at Rochestercwc.org or contact Carol 
Chipalowsky  at 257-7828 for more details. 
 

NOTRE DAME WOMENôS RETREAT WEEKEND 
Notre Dame Retreat House in Canandaigua is hosting 
a retreat for women called òGod Is Talking. Are You 
Listening?ó It will be held March 31ðApril 2 , and is a 
great Lenten opportunity to become closer to God and 
build your relationship with Him. For more 
information, contact Maureen Seeley at 
mseeley@htva.net or 607-589-6483.  
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